
 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

City of Palos Heights Liquor Hearing 

 

 

The City of Palos Heights Liquor Commissioner, Mayor Robert S. Straz 

will hold a public hearing to consider the request for a Retailer’s Class A 

Liquor License, on property located at 12317 S. Harlem Avenue, 

petitioners LFD Squared, LLC, a/k/a Haven Indoor Golf 

      

The Liquor Hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 3rd at 9:00 a.m. at 

the City of Palos Heights, City Hall, 7607 W. College Drive, Palos 

Heights, IL 60463. 

 

Please direct all public comment, prior to the meeting to 708-480-3003 

or mcarey@palosheights.org. 

 

Mayor Robert S. Straz 

City of Palos Heights 

Liquor Commissioner 

 

 

 
 


